To Whom it May Concern,

Re: 2014/1587/P

| object to the above planning application as it looks over my property and invades privacy which is at the
moment already compromised.

Kind regards,
Serena Momberg



To whom it may concern

I would like to comment quite sirongly on the proposed development beneath my living room window. A
structure with attached metal staircase. Placed in front of my neighbors living room glass doors. My
neighbor is reclusive with very serious health issues. Her living space is flat A in the very bottom of the
house. After consulting the on-line image, this structure will have a negative impact on her life as it will be
directly in front of her living room doors. Directly outside her house. I have great concern that this
development will cause her great stress and severe disruption to her already difficult life. As a highly
reclusive neighbor will she be able 1o cope with noise pollution as well as guest traffic. Friends etc of Mr
Menzies. Especially in the warm months I also suspect that the lady in question has no idea about the
proposed development. I found both the online and the posted proposal vague to say the least.

I live above Mr Menzies I certainly do not wish to have disruption to our lives given this structure will be
located beneath my living room. [ would like to whole heartedly object to this planning application. [ have
also great concern with regards to whole structure given the subsidence of this old building. I think the
whole project should not go head given the disruption to my family,the building and the neighbors. Having
a terrace squashed beneath living room window and my neighbor who is extremely reclusive. I do not think
either one of us want noise disruption and certainly not building work.

Yours sincerely
Miss Emille Maguire. 11C North Villas.



